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Dear Andrew  

 

Thank you for your Official Information Act request, received on 17 December 2024. 

You requested the following: 

…a list of the non-Treasury staff who attend today's HYFU 'lock-up'. 

 

I would like each person's name and the organisation/business they are attending 

for. 

Information being released 

Please find enclosed the following document: 

Item Document Description Decision 

1.  List of HYEFU 2024 and BPS 2025 Lock-Up Attendees Released in full 

 

Please note that this letter (with your personal details removed) and enclosed 

documents may be published on the Treasury website. 

This reply addresses the information you requested. You have the right to ask the 

Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Paul Comer 

Head of Communications and Engagement 

 


